
January 2, 2021 

  

Mundelein High School Families, 

Happy New Year!  As the second semester approaches, I would like to wish each of you a happy 

and healthy 2021!  It is with dedication and steadfast resolve that the D120 community will 

continue to shoulder the weight of educating our students during the pandemic.  As a school, 

we are continually thankful for the support and extra effort of our families and staff.  

This letter is to update families on details pertaining to the start of semester 2.  D120 buildings 

will reopen on Monday, January 4 at 7:30am.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Anthony Kroll, Principal 

Mundelein High School 

  

First day of semester 2 student attendance 

Classes will resume on Tuesday, January 5.  MHS will start semester 2 with the same remote 

learning bell schedule as semester 1.  

One week prior to the start of a hybrid bell schedule, families will receive communications from 

the high school with information regarding building entry, safety protocols and transportation 

information.  An official date for the start of the hybrid bell schedule is pending. 

Semester 2 Textbook Distribution 

Textbooks for students in Semester 2 one term classes will be available for pick up at MHS on 

the following dates and times: 

 

Monday, January 4: 7:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Tuesday, January 5: 7:00 am to 6:00 pm  

  

Please sign up for a time​ ​HERE​.  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040848A9AE2FA3FC1-semester
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040848A9AE2FA3FC1-semester


If a student cannot attend the distribution event, the student’s sibling or parent/guardian are 

allowed to pick up the textbooks but will need the student’s schedule. Please call Peggy Billittier 

(847) 949-2200 ext. 1230 with any questions.  

 

You must bring your schedule with you to ensure you receive the correct textbooks. 

 

Please park in the West (Staff) Parking Lot and enter through Door 5 (Bus Entrance Door). You 

will be directed to the Textbook Room and then to exit through Door 7 (Tennis Court Door). 

 

As cars pull up to the school building, only the person picking up textbooks will be allowed to 

exit the car and enter the school building.  Everyone entering the building must wear a mask 

and will complete a temperature check and COVID screening before entering the building.  

Course selection for current MHS students 

Course selection for current MHS students will begin during the month of January.  MHS 

guidance counselors will provide information to each class of students via student email. 

Parents or students who have questions about particular classes should reach out to their 

assigned counselor. 

MHS Bookstore Hours 

The MHS Bookstore is where parents or students may pay fees as needed. 

The bookstore services are available each morning from 8am – Noon @ the Annex.  In the 

afternoons, bookstore services are available from 1-3pm @ the high school.  

Upcoming Calendar Events 

● January 4 – ​No Student Attendance - Teacher Institute 

○ Textbook drop off / pick up @ students enter through the Bus Entrance 

Doors by cafeteria. 

○ COVID-19 Testing from 8am-4pm @ MHS student parking lots – This is a 

State of Illinois event. 

● January 5 – 1​st​ Day of Semester 2 

● January 18 – ​No School – Martin Luther King Birthday 

● January 21 - Class of 2025 Virtual Presentation 

● January 26 - PSAT/NMSQT 

  


